
 

 

WOODLOT TENDER 

WT-24-08 

 

Woodlot owner is seeking harvest Tender Bids for a property in the 

Hanwell, New Brunswick area (York County). 

Total harvest area is approximately 48.7 hectares (120.3 acres) in size.      

New road construction will be required. There are mapped 

watercourses and wetlands present. Contractors must follow all 

applicable regulations and all proper permits must be obtained prior to 

harvest.  

The prescription for the woodlot is to remove all balsam fir, mature 

spruce, aspen, white birch, and grey birch. Any younger/healthy spruce 

and maples are to be left as a future seed source and to help establish 

regeneration. Areas of excessive blowdown are to be salvaged  

 

For further information please contact: 

The YSC Forest Products Marketing Board 

Lucas Barton @ (506) 230-6110 or lucas.barton@yscnb.ca 

Matthew Daigle @ (506) 238-5419 or matthew.daigle@yscnb.ca 

 

Deadline for accepting Woodlot Tender Bids is  

4:30 pm on September 20, 2024 
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